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We are implementing Character Counts this 
year. For the months of August and 
September, our focus will be on RESPECT. 
Each homeroom will vote for the student that 
has been the most respectful. The student 
will receive the following: 

1. Picture on our Character Counts 
bulletin board.

2.  Certificate 
3. Prize from counselor’s office

Please talk with your child about 
what respect looks like and 
how they can win the Character Counts
Award. Please visit the school 
counseling webpage for more details.  

The month of September is attendance 
awareness month. Our goal is to help promote 
the importance of attending school every day. 
Each homeroom will be given a “Splat” Sheet 
to keep up with perfect attendance every day. 
To earn a splat, the homeroom has to have 
perfect attendance. If they receive 5 splats 
for the week, their homeroom will be put into 
a drawing to win some slime for every student 
in the class. If their class has the most 
perfect attendance days, they will get to 
slime Mr. Lynn our assistant principal. I have 
already talked to 4th and 5th grade classes and 
they are super excited to have the chance to 
slime Mr. Lynn. This will be a school wide 
competition. Please help us out by making sure 
your child is at school everyday! 
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